KIBABII UNIVERSITY

Office of the Deputy Vice Chancellor (ASA)

Internal Memo

From: Ag. Deputy Vice Chancellor (ASA) Date: 13th November, 2024

To: All Students Ref: KIBU/ACA/CORR.05/VOL.2

SUBJECT: MISINFORMATION ON UNIVERSITY OPERATIONS

We have noted the false information circulating in social media claiming that Kibabii University has suspended classes and other academic activities, and requested its students to travel home.

We wish to clarify that the University Management has not taken any such decision. Please treat this as fake news and continue checking official channels for communication from the University.

Thank you.

Prof. Ernest S. Mohochi

AG. DEPUTY VICE CHANCELLOR (ASA)

No

